MOBILE AREA JEWISH CHRISTIAN DIALOGUE
1537 DEERWOOD DRIVE EAST
MOBILE, ALABAMA 36618
205-342-9384

December 13, 1996

Dear Friends,

It's the beginning of another year of dialogue in the Mobile area. We are very happy to be able
to present to you, a scholar and a teacher who will speak to our dialogue group on January 7,
1997.

Clark M. Williamson is Indiana Professor of Christian Thought at Christian Theological
Seminary. He holds the B.D., M.A. and Ph.D. degrees from the University of Chicago Divinity
School and the B.A. from Transylvania University. At Chicago he served as teaching assistant to
Paul Tillich and was editor/advisor to the third volume of Tillich's Systematic Theol

Dr. Williamson has served as president of the Christian Study Group on Judaism and is a
member of the Church Relations Committee of the U. S. Holocaust Memorial Council.

He has lectured widely and taken part in numerous workshops, seminars, and scholarly
symposia. His most recent books are: "A Guest In The House of Israel” and "The Church and
the Jewish People".

Please join us as we welcome Dr. Williamson to Mobile. His topic promises to be stimulating
and provocative and will launch us into the 1997 dialogue season. We hope you will mark your
calendars so that you will not miss this exciting lecture.

TOPIC: "SHOULD CHRISTIANS HAVE A MISSION TO THE JEWS?"
PLACE: First Baptist Church of Mobile
DATE: Tuesday, January 7, 1997
TIME: 7:00 PM (Please note)

We look forward to seeing all of you at First Baptist Church. Please be aware that the time is
7:00 PM, not 7:30 PM. Please ask a friend or several friends to come with you.

Shalom,

ey + it

Mary & Paul Filben



